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It was great to have some reasonably settled weather last week, it certainly makes a huge
difference with production on site. Inside the western extension all the demolition was
completed of the exterior walls, the plywood was started on the covered walkway roof, the
duct work was completed on the western side, some of the door hardware was installed,
the insulation to the walls commenced, more lights were installed into the café area and the
bulkhead framing was completed on the western side. It was a very busy week and there
will be more of the same this week.

This week we will start installing the acoustic ceiling panels in the western extension,
continue with the framing and plywood on the western walkway roof, continue with the
exterior cladding, start the duct work on the eastern side, install plaster board to the
bulkheads on the western side, start the floor prep in the western extension, start the
water-proofing membrane on the western walkway roof, start the exterior site works and
continue with the drainage on the eastern side. Another busy week which will hopefully set
us up well for the rest of the project.

Next week, we will continue with the walkway roof plywood and water-proofing membrane,
the site works and drainage on the east will continue, the ceiling panels will continue inside
and the bulkheads framing will be installed in the eastern extension.

With most projects there are times when all the trades need to be on site and the amount
of work to be completed in the time-frame allowed can be over-whelming, we are at that
stage on this project now, fortunately we have some good contractors on site who work in
together well which takes most of the potential issues away and relieves the stress levels!

As always please feel free to comment on any actions you feel may compromise safety or
security on site in any way via the Wintec Project Manager, Miko Brouwer
(Miko.brouwer@wintec.ac.nz or 021 052 6983).
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The plywood is well underway on the western walkway roof.



The exterior walls have been removed from the western extension

There was a BBQ on site on Friday and some of the team “over indulged” ©



